
Happy Easter and
Spring from Bickford!
   We are excited to
announce that our
branch will be hosting
a Macomb Area
Chamber of
Commerce Business
After-Hours on
Wednesday, April 19
from 4:30PM to 6PM! I
would like to invite all
our families to this
great community
event. We will be
serving up a Cinco De
Mayo theme with lots
of food and drinks!
Please feel
comfortable coming to
mingle with the crowd
:)  
   Another fun event
we are planning is an
outing to the 2017
Kiwanis Pancake Day 

on the first Thursday
in April.  We will be
taking McDonough
County Transport to
the locally-famous day
and are looking
forward to getting out-
and-about!  If you'd
like to tag along with
us, let Deb Russel
know soon!  
   I'm also ready for
some landscaping!
 Keep an eye out for
some new flowers,
plants and shrubs to
be installed over the
next several weeks.
Getting through the
April showers is
always worth it to see
all the color on the
warm spring days!
 Take care, everyone!
 Sincerely, Robin Wike
Bickford Director  

Macomb

March Moments of Happiness
Birthdays~ Eloise and Dusty  Easter Is The Gift.....

   Puzzle time is a
favorite activity enjoyed
by many.  
 
   It's the time of year
when our outdoor
furniture came out of
storage.  We appreciate
the warm days and
looking forward to
sitting outside more
frequently.
 
   Soon it will be time for
planting flowers.  This
year we will grow more
cut flowers to bring the
beauty of the outdoors
inside.  
 

Easter is the gift of 
HOPE
Easter is the gift of 
PEACE
Easter is the gift of 
LOVE
Let us rejoice in Him, 
Who gives them all.
 
May God bless you at
Easter,
And keep you all year
through.
May God give you all the
faith it takes, 
To make your dreams
come true, 
May his love and wisdom
always help, 
To guide you on your
way. 
May His light shine down
upon you now, 
To bless your Easter
Day.

April
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Families, if you have a
talent, hobby, or group
you would like to share
with us, please contact
Deb:macomblec@
enrichinghappiness      
.com or 309-791-1185

 
1:30 Movie Matinee
FRIENDS CHOICE!!
 
3:00 Games, Cards
and Sweets

 
1:00 Praise & Worship
1:30 Fellowship with
Funday Sundae
2:00 Our Favorite
Games & Cards

 
10:00 Sit & Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
2:00  Board Games
Quirkle and Dominos

 
9:00 Chaplain Visits
10:00 Fitness Time
10:30 Chat Time
1:00 Podiatrist Visit
2:00  Movie Day with
Popcorn and Sweets
"The Bootlegger"

  Hair Day with Verla
10:00 Sit & Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Games Day
3:15 WIU Students
for Music Therapy

 
9:30 Kiwanis Pancake
Breakfast Trip to
American
Legion Hall
1:00 Bible Study
2:00 Happy Hands
        Manicure
 

 
10:00 Exercise Time
with WIU Students
10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Round Table 
Arts and Crafts

 
1:30 Movie Matinee
FRIENDS CHOICE!!
 
3:00 Games, Cards
and Sweets

 Palm Sunday
1:00 Praise & Worship
1:30 Fellowship with
Funday Sundae
2:00 Our Favorite
Games & Cards

 
10:00 Sit & Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Swinging and
Singing the Oldies 
with Bill Jacobs

 
9:00 Chaplain Visits
10:00 Flitness Time
10:30 Chat Time
2:00 Puzzle Mania
        Afternoon
 Happy Birthday
     Nicole A.  

  Cruise the Open Seas
   Hair Day with Verla
10:00 Sit & Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Sale Away Party
3:15 WIU Students
for Music Therapy

 
10:00 Fitness Time
10:30 Chat Time
2:00 Happy Hands
        Manicure

 
10:00 Exercise Time
with WIU Students
10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Round Table 
Arts and Crafts

 
1:30 Movie Matinee
FRIENDS CHOICE!!
 
3:00 Games, Cards
and Sweets

   Happy

   Easter
 Everyone

 
10:00 Sit & Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
2:00  Board Games
Quirkle and Dominos
 

 9:00 Chaplain Visits
10:00 Fitness Time
10:30 Chat Time
2:00 Resident Counsel
Meeting in Din. Rm. 
with Games to Follow
 
 
 
 
 

  Hair Day with Verla
10:00 Sit & Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Games Day
3:15 WIU Students
for Music Therapy
4:30  Business After
Hours

 
10:00 Fitness Time
10:30 Chat Time
1:00 Bible Study
2:00 Happy Hands
        Manicure

 
10:00 Exercise Time
with WIU Students
10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Round Table 
Arts and Crafts

 
1:30 Movie Matinee
FRIENDS CHOICE!!
 
3:00 Games, Cards
and Sweets

 
1:00 Praise & Worship
1:30 Fellowship with
Funday Sundae
2:00 Our Favorite
Games & Cards

 
10:00 Sit & Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
2:00  Board Games
Quirkle and Dominos

 
9:00 Chaplain Visits
10:00 Fitness Time
10:30 Chat Time
2:00 Lawrence Welk
Show from Branson,
MO  DVD

   Hair Day with Verla

10:00 "Joyful
Sounds" Perform   

10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Games Day
3:15 WIU Students
for Music Therapy
 
 

 
10:00 Fitness Time
10:30 Chat Time
1:00 Bible Study
2:00 Happy Hands
        Manicure

 
10:00 Exercise Time
with WIU Students
10:30 News Bytes
2:00 Round Table 
Arts and Crafts
Happy Birthday 
Grace L. 

 
1:30 Movie Matinee
FRIENDS CHOICE!!
 
3:00 Games, Cards
and Sweets
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